MOLVERHAMPTON MANDERES LONDON SUPPORTERS CLUB

SUPPLEMENT TO NEWSLETTER NO. 5

ITEM 1

The committee has proposed to have a player of the year award for this season, plese fill in the form below and forward to R. C. Webb 7 Ascalon House, Thessaly Road, Battersea, S.W.S. by return of post it is hoped to make the award to the winner of the Ballot at the last home game v West Bromwich Albion closing date for your vote is 5th April.

ITEM 2

For the Final home game v West Bromwich Albion the coach will make a late return, the cost of this trip will be approximately £1.

Those who paid for the long weekend trip to Sunderland will they please Note it has now been cancelled, all monies will be refunded on the coach for Wolves v Leeds Saturday 29th March. Those who cannot attend the match please contact Mr. S. Earl.

ITEM 3

When sending postal orders to Mr. D. Sell for badges, pictures etc. DO NOT CROSS THEM.

ITEM

Before the end of the season it has been proposed to hold an Annual General Meeting. So that all members can attend and air their views. Details will be published at a later date.

WOLVERHAMPTON WANDERERS LONDON SUPPORTERS CLUB

Newsletter No. 5 (Supplement No. 2)

Well, another season is now over once again and although not very successful, I do not think any other result could really have been expected owing to the change of management during the season. On a brighter note however, we had, and took the opportunity to 'blood' several youngsters in first team football experience and all came through successfully.

In the first supplement to Newsletter No. 5 it was stated that an Annual General Meeting would be arranged. The date has now been agreed for Saturday 7th June, 7.30pm, and will be held at the Duchess of York, Battersea Park Road, S.W.8. For those who do not know where it is we shall meet at Victoria Station, (outside the Buffet) alongside Platform 9 at 7.00pm.

The main Item on the Agenda is the electon of the committee for 1969-70. The present being:

R.C.Webb (Chairman) T.O'Connor (Editor)

S. Earl (Secretary) D.Grafton
D. Slape (Mins.Secretary) J.Tobitt
D. Bell (Sales) S.Bullock

should be handed to the Secretary before the Meeting commences.

We apologise for such short notice and had hoped to have one more Newsletter, but our printer was taken ill and so had to publish this at short notice instead!

IT WILL BE IN THE INTEREST OF ALL CONCERNED THAT EVERY EFFORT BE MADE TO ATTEND.